
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…7/02/2022 
Please can we have any junk modelling resources e.g small boxes, tubes, egg 

boxes and plastic containers etc.   
 
Urgent request for Spring 2: We are after a dentist or dental 
nurse to come and speak to the children about dental hygiene. If 
any parent works in this field or knows someone who does who 
would be willing to come in and speak to the children then please 
can you speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: Who will I meet in this book?   
During this topic we will be exploring popular stories with a particular focus The Tiger 

who Came to Tea by Judith Kerr.  We will be looking at different characters and 

themes. And, will be working on developing the children’s knowledge of story language 

and the structure of a story.  

 

Theme for the Week: Oh no! Who has come for tea? 
Following on from our exploration of the text “The Tiger who Came to Tea.” The 

children will be creating their own versions of an animal who came to tea at their 

house. We will be working on planning a story with a beginning, a middle and an end. We 

will firstly practise verbally telling our story and then will work on writing it down with 

a focus on sounding out and finger spaces.        
Phonics: 

This week we will be continuing to practise reading longer words by ‘chunking’ them. 

For example in the word ‘laptop’, we will ‘chunk’ it into 2 smaller parts (its syllables):  

l-a-p/t-o-p.  

We will also be continuing to practise reading the tricky words: are, sure, pure, into, 

she, push, he, we, me, be, of. 

Maths: 

This week we will be learning all about number 8 and what other numbers we can find 

in 8. 

Home Learning: 

 



For children that are self-isolating, we have resources on the school website for you 

to access. Visit the school website and select the Covid 19 tab then home learning or 

follow this link. 

https://www.mead.surrey.sch.uk/covid-19/home-leanring 

Additional notes and reminders 

 
 

As we have to keep windows and doors open and the weather is colder, please 

make sure your child is appropriately dressed e.g. wearing a vest. 
Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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